[Your full address]

[Phone number]

[The date]

[Name and address of the organisation]

Dear Sir or Madam

Non response to a subject access request
I am writing further to my letter of [date] in which I made a subject access request because I have not received any response from your organisation.

As the statutory time limit for responding to my subject access request (40 days) has now expired, I would be grateful if you could provide a response as soon as possible.

If I do not receive a response from your organisation within 14 days, I will report this matter to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO).

You can find advice on the ICO’s website on how to deal with a subject access request [ico.org.uk/sar] and information on their powers and the action they can take [ico.org.uk/action] or call them on 0303 123 1113.

*If there is anything you would like to discuss, please contact me on the following [telephone number].

Yours faithfully

[Signature]

*optional
